Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Mayor

MEMORANDUM

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President

Member, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

FROM: Charlie Pierce, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor

DATE: April 17, 2018

RE: Appointment to the Seward Bear Creek Flood Service Area Board

Pursuant to KPB 16.50.080, I hereby submit my recommendation for confirmation by the assembly, of the following appointment to the Seward Bear Creek Flood Service Area Board.

The applicant has been verified as a registered voter, and resides within the service area to be represented. Attached for your review is the request for appointment.

<u>Appointment</u>	<u>Seat</u>	Term Expires
Dwayne Atwood	D	October, 2020

Attachments: Application of Request for Appointment Verification of Voter Registration

Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Clerk

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlie Pierce, Mayor

THRU:

Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk (B)

FROM:

Katie Ring, Borough Clerk Secretary W/L

DATE:

April 6, 2018

RE:

Appointment to Seward-Bear Creek Flood Service Area Board

The Seward Bear Creek Flood Service Area Board is recommending the following applicant for appointment:

Dwayne Atwood

Seat D

The application is attached for your review and consideration.

Once your appointment has been determined it will need to be confirmed by the Assembly. (KPB 16.50.080)